
 

 

 

Dear Curry Parent, 

On the 2023-2024 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) you 

indicated having more than one student in college during the 2023-2024 

academic year. 

Will you have more than one student (excluding parent) in college between 

July 1, 2024 and June 30, 2025? 

 

Yes__________  No__________ 

 

Name of Curry Student: _____________________________________ 

Student’s Curry ID: @___________________________ 

 

 

Parent Signature: ___________________________________________ 

Date:_____________________ 


